
From:  Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>

Sent time:  07/08/2018 09:09:15 PM

To:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Cc:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center - Initial Study-Screen Check No. 1 -City Edits
 

Thank you, Elva. I’ve been able to download the files and will be in touch with any questions. I will see you tomorrow.
 
Best,
 
Addie Farrell
ESA | Environmental Science Associates
626.714.4610 (direct)
 
From: Elva Nuno‐O'Donnell [mailto:elva.nuno‐odonnell@lacity.org] 
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 8:07 AM
To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>
Cc: Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>
Subject: Hollywood Center ‐ Initial Study‐Screen Check No. 1 ‐City Edits
 
Good Morning Addie,
 
I have placed the above-referenced document sections in the Dropbox. This is the most secure and convenient method for sharing
our documents.  
 
Once you review, we can discuss any questions or clarification that may be necessary. 
 
Please confirm you were able to access the documents.  I did not include the Table of Contents as it would be more efficient to
review this section once all the edits are made in Screen Check No. 2.
 
I am not in the office today, but my goal was to get this document to you by today. 
 
Thank you,
 
Elva
 
 
 

--
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*


